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Reminder – Break up for half term Friday 23rd October 
clos

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to all the parents who came to 

support the children at our Harvest 

festival. We would also like to thank you 

for your very generous food bank 

donations. 

 

Investing in Children Award 

We have just been 

granted the Investing in 

Children Award. This 

award recognises that 

pupils have a voice in school and are 

involved in decision making when possible. 

Well done to Mrs Cooper and all the 

children involved in gaining the award. 

 

Young Carers 

We are starting to work towards gaining 

the Young Carers Charter in school. This 

is so we can support children who take on 

a caring role at home to ensure that their 

needs are met. If you are interested in 

working with us on this, please get in 

touch with Mrs Binks. 

 

Toddler Group 

Sure Start run a parent and child session 

in the school every Tuesday from 9:15 

until 10:45. All are welcome to attend. It 

has been great to see so many new faces 

attending the sessions. 

 

Jet and Ben 

Jet and Ben have been into school to visit 

Class 1 and Class 2. They delivered a very 

important message about ‘Stranger 

Danger’. The children enjoyed the visit 

and hopefully learned some facts about 

stranger 

danger.  

 

 

Head Lice 

Please be aware that some parents have 

reported that their children have head 

lice. Could you please check your child’s 

hair and treat any lice that you find. If 

you would like further advice, we can give 

you the contact information for our 

school nurse. 

 

Lining up in the yard 

Just a quick reminder to allow the 

children to line up by themselves each 

morning and for them to be responsible 

for their own belongings. We have found 

that it is having a positive impact.
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Dates for the diary 

Friday 23rd Oct                        - School closes at end of day for half term 

Monday 2nd Nov                        - School reopens 

Thursday 19th Nov                     - Parents evening 

Friday 27th Nov                        - School closed – teacher training day 

Thurs 3rd Dec                          - Class 3 Parents event  

Wed 10th Dec                          - Christmas fayre 

Tuesday 15th Dec                      - Awards assembly 

Friday 18th Dec                        - Christmas Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


